
CORRESPONDENCE/MEMORANDUM 
 

State of Wisconsin 

 

 

DATE: 6/18/2021 FILE REF: 02-42-551921 

 

TO: Bandbox Cleaners Site File 

 

FROM: Matt Thompson – Project Manager 

 

SUBJECT: Emerging Contaminant Scoping Statement 

 

 

On June 11, 2021, REI Engineering Inc. submitted a closure request form which included a statement that 

based on the history of the Band Box Cleaners site it was unlikely that emerging contaminants were used 

at the site. The WCR closure committee reviewed the closure request submittal on April 15, 2021 and 

deemed the scoping statement sufficient given the site history and the investigation which occurred prior 

to the site being granted closure. 

 

 
 


